
NOTICE 

 

 

Subject: Rescheduling of Departmental Examination for the post of Junior 

Parliamentary Reporter (Hindi) 

 

 

           Due to declaration of holiday on account of Id-ul-Zuha on 13
th

 September, 

2016, the Departmental Examination for the post of Junior Parliamentary Reporter 

(Hindi) scheduled to be held on Tuesday, the 13
th
 September, 2016 stands 

rescheduled to Friday, the 16
th
 September, 2016. 

 

2.    The Departmental Examination for the post of Junior Parliamentary Reporter 

(Hindi) shall accordingly be held on Friday, the 16
th

 September, 2016 at 3.00 

PM in Room No. 629, PHA. 

 

 

 

RECRUITMENT CELL 

Rajya Sabha Secretariat 

07.09.2016 

 


